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The letter from S. Schuster of Carleton College was quite
interesting. Perhaps a show of support for the North Central
Section would be in order. We may need a return favor some
day. It seems to be a prob 1em of long standi ng in South Dakota.
Thi s may exp 1ai n why I have seen teachers from that state movi ng
to Minnesota, Colorado, etc., at all levels of the educational
continuum.

It would perhaps serve the campuses governed by the South
Dakota Board of Regents in a better manner to broadcast the
existing attitude of the Board of Regents towards due process
among graduate schools. Thus forewarned students could take
jobs knowing what they could expect. One of the positive results
ought to be an increase in salary for faculty on those campuses.
When that appears to be a necessity the Board of Regents will
quickly think of a suitable alternative to increases in pay.
Perhaps, that alternative would be to restore due process.
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